




TO:  Beaufort County Transportation Committee 

 

FROM: Van Willis, Town Manager – Port Royal 

 

SUBJ:  Waddell Road/Naval Hospital Sidewalk Project 

 

DATE:  June 14, 2016 

 

BACKGROUND. The Town of Port Royal submitted a grant application to the 

SCDOT(attached) to construct two sections of sidewalk to improve pedestrian mobility to 

commercial and recreational areas.  The grant was awarded to the Town in the amount of 

$197,257, and it requires a match of $39,451.  The SCDOT as subsequently added approximately 

$25,000 to the anticipated costs based upon their review of the project and the anticipated 

management costs required by the grant due to the Town not having an engineer on staff. 

 

REQUEST.  The Town of Port Royal is requesting that the CTC consider funding the match.  

CTC has fully funded other sidewalk projects in the area; however, the Town is requesting the 

match only.  The Town believes this is an appropriate use of CTC funds as it allows the 

leveraging of available funds by encouraging submitting agencies to pursue funding alternatives 

versus full project cost requests. 

 

 







































Project Update 
Waddell Road/Ribaut Road Sidewalk Improvements 

Beaufort County 
April 4, 2016 

 

Point of Contact: Joy Riley, P.E. 
                            Program Manager - Lowcountry 
                            rileyj@scdot.org    (803) 737-1346 

 

Scope 
The project is a sidewalk improvement along two corridors connecting to existing sidewalk.  The first location 
is along the North side of  Waddell Road between Talbird Road and Robinson Street.  The second location 
is along Shell Road and Ribaut Road along the Naval Hospital fence line from Pickney Boulevard to Middle 
Crest Place. 
 
Known Issues 
Along Waddell Road 2 large trees will have to be removed to allow for separation of travel lane and 
sidewalk.  6 Mailboxes and 2 signs will need to be relocated.   
 
On Shell Road/Ribaut Road the existing Naval Hospital Fence is located approximately 6 feet off the back of 
curb. There are conflicts between 4 power poles and 2 signs along the stretch of sidewalk that will need to 
be relocated and an intake top will need to be reconstructed to allow for the sidewalk on top of the intake.   
 
 
Cost Estimate and Funding: 
Funding: $197,257 
PE: $25,000 
Construction, CEI, Contingency: $ 213,803 
Total Cost: $238,803 
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